
Awesome single din head unit

This single din touch screen Android unit fits in my 2018
freightliner Sd114.

The plug that came with the radio plugged directly to my stock
wiring harness.. did no cutting or tapping into wires.. It was
not that hard to install. I was very pleased with the way the
unit operates. I had one issue with date not advancing after
installing, emailed the support address and within a day had a
software update sent to me which was easy to install. Then I
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made a suggestion to have the current time available on all
mode screens and within a week they took my suggestion and
sent me another software upgrade to show current time on all
screens. Very happy with unit, great sound, easy to use an
install, and support team is on it. Thanks to the support team
for a good experience.

For the Price I love it..

How  to  choose  a  CD  player
that suits you?
The abbreviation CD in the CD player means “Compact Disk”. The
first CD player was sold in 1982. There are different types of
CD players. Which one is right for you depends on how you want
to use the product.

A basic distinction is made between single CD players, CD
players in compact systems, and portable CD players. There are
also CD players specially designed for children. A good CD
player plays various audio formats. In addition to the normal
audio CDs, there are also self-burnt and rewritable CDs and
the MP3 format.
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In general, there are three different types of CD players,
which mainly differ in terms of equipment, design, and use:

A CD player for connection to a stereo system
CD player permanently integrated in compact systems
Portable CD player
We would be happy to advise you on the right CD player
for your application.

What are the advantages of a CD player compared to an MP3
player?

A CD player is particularly suitable for music lovers who
value good sound quality and want something tangible in their
hands.

An MP3 player can play music in MP3 format. With this format,
digitally stored audio files are compressed in such a way that
the amount of data can be significantly reduced, which can
have a significant influence on the quality.

It can, therefore, be explained that about 350 minutes of
music adapt to an MP3 CD, but more if the quality is lower.
For comparison: only 74 minutes of music fit on a normal audio
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CD.

But what is the advantage of a CD player? On the one hand, the
CD player can often play MP3 formats, while the MP3 player
cannot play CDs. More importantly, data compression can result
in a loss of sound quality. The music on the audio CD is
exactly what the producer asked for.

In addition, many music lovers still keep the CDs they have
collected  over  the  years  on  their  shelves.  They  not  only
attract attention in the living room but are also a form of
data storage. On the other hand, MP3 files are often stored on
a computer, USB stick, or external hard drive, which can no
longer be used if damaged or lost.

Many people, especially those who are arbitrary, prefer to
hold something in their hands. In addition to the beautiful
cover, an audio CD also contains a playlist booklet, letters,
reference information, and pictures.

Good replacement head unit
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Unit arrived on time and very easy to fit into VW 2014 T5.1
making a perfect fit. Wiring very easy especially if you have
ever fitted head unit previously. If you have any uncertainty
of installation, you can contact the Pumpkin tech support. All
accessories  connected  easily,  rear  camera,  WiFi,  GPS,
microphone. Bluetooth to phone and contacts are great etc.
Small tech issue with door open display which easily corrected
with quick email to tech support and changes made in settings.
Excellent head unit.
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